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The Institute Held the Fourth Executive Meeting of 2021 

On December 21, the 2021 fourth Executive meeting of the Institute 

of Public Governance of Peking University was held in Liao Kaiyuan 

Building. Director of the institute Yan Jirong, deputy directors of the 

institute Li Haiyan, Yan Jie, Huang Huang, Ju Hua, and administrative 

staff attended the meeting. 

The meeting reviewed and summarized the work achievements of the 

Institute in 2021 in administrative affairs, scientific research, academic 

activities, platform construction and other aspects, and discussed the work 

specifications of case and database management. 



 

 

Peking University Public Governance Forum Party politics and 

national modernization: the Communist Party of China's Centennial 

struggle experience was Held 

The Public Governance Forum of Peking University, hosted by the 

Institute of Public Governance and the School of Government of Peking 

University, was held online on Nov 26. Fifteen experts and scholars from 

Peking University, Renmin University of China, Tsinghua University, 

Fudan University and the Party School of the CPC Central Committee, 

Tianjin Normal University, China Agricultural University, Capital Normal 

University and People's Public Security University of China delivered 

keynote speeches, and nearly 300 teachers and students attended the 

meeting. 



 

 

"The Construction of China's Modern State Governance System" 

(Korean edition) selected in 2021 Sejong Books (Academic Field) 

In December 2021, Yan Jirong, dean of the School of Government at 

Peking University and director of the Institute of Public Governance at 

Peking University, wrote a book titled "The Construction of China's 

Modern State Governance System" (Korean version), which was selected 

as the "2021 Sejong Books (Academic Field)" by the Korea Publishing and 

Cultural Development Agency.The book was translated and published by 

the Sungkyung Institute of Chinese Studies in March 2021. As soon as the 

translated work was published, it gained wide attention in the Korean 

academic community. 
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